
Registration Announcement 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
We are pleased to announce the opening of registration for the IUCAF 6th School on 
Spectrum Management for Radio Astronomy, which will be held from 29 September to 3 
October 2025 at the Observatorio Astronómico Nacional in Alcalá de Henares, Madrid, 
Spain. 
 
Please register at your earliest convenience here: 
https://forms.gle/HNgLqYCzNVwVBMX58 
 
This school is intended for scientists, engineers, and administrators engaged (or willing 
to be) in radio astronomy and spectrum management. The program will provide both 
theoretical and practical instruction on the challenges and tools related to the use and 
protection of the radio spectrum for scientific purposes. 
 
The school will include technical lectures, interactive sessions, and organized visits, 
including a tour of the Yebes Observatory. 
 
Further information about the event, including logistics, accommodation, and 
registration details, is available on the official 
website: https://www.iucaf.org/sms2025/. Please note that registration for in-person 
attendance will close on 29 August 2025 and may be subject to capacity limits. 
 
We strongly recommend that you book your hotel in Alcala de Henares as soon as 
practicable. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Alcalá de Henares for this important occasion. 
 
Sincerely, 
IUCAF SMS25 Organizing Committee 
Email: iucafchair@iucaf.org 
Website: https://www.iucaf.org/sms2025/ 
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